
TOWN OF DEEP RIVER
Board of Finance

Regular Meeting March 25, 2014

The Board of Finance convened its Regular Meeting at the Deep River Town Hall on March 25, 
2014.  Meeting called to order by John Bauer at 7:37 PM.  Members present: Carmela Balducci, 
George Eckenroth, Lori Guerette, Russ Marth.  Also present Richard Smith, Dave Oliveria, 
Angus McDonald. 

Approval of Minutes: on MOTION made by G. Eckenroth, seconded by C. Balducci, to 
approve Regular Meeting Minutes of February 2014.   Motion CARRIED unanimously. 

Audience of Citizens: Margo Hilfinger expressed concern with Reg 4 increase on town budget, 
requested Finance Board to consider funding options to keep mill rate as low as possible.

Treasurer's report: not received for review.

Recommendation of Selectmen: none

Correspondence: none

Monthly Budget Report Review: monthly report received for review and discussion. 

Other Business: noted engineer chosen for Plattwood Park project.  

Budget discussion, workshop, pending figures to review, State revenues, school budget and oil 
costs, State expenses relating to troopers, future considerations on hiring troopers or constables 
for the town and related services.

Adjournment: on MOTION made by G. Eckenroth, seconded by C. Balducci, to adjourn at 8:03 
PM.  Motion CARRIED unanimously. 

Respectfully submitted:

Lori J. Guerette, CRA COA


